
Telephone : - Uptown l8l.

538 Dorchester Street, West, 
Montreal.

June 8th, 1921.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 

Principal,

McGill University.

Sir,

With reference to the Curriculum 

for next year, may I ask if any provision has been 

made for the training of young men in Public Speaking?

If not--or indeed in any case--I shall 

esteem it a favour if you will grant me a brief inter­

view at your convenience within the next few days.

This work, so prominent in other 

leading Universities, appeals to me very strongly, 

both professionally and on broad educational grounds.

Yours respectfully,


